
MoU Signed between BSMRMU and BRUR 

 

20 September 2019 

A delegation team leaded by the Vice Chancellor of Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujibur Rahman 

Maritime University, Bangladesh Rear Admiral M Khaled Iqbal visited Begum Rokeya 

University, Rangpur (PSTU) on 20 September 2019. BRUR Vice Chancellor Professor  Dr. Major 

Nazmul Ahsan Kalimullah, BNCCO and BSMRMU Vice Chancellor signed a MoU 

(Memorandum of Understanding) to enhance academic cooperation among the Universities.  
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